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Dear Parent and Carers,                                                                                                                  Monday 15

th
 March 2021 

 
Nature in Art Trip Friday 2

nd
 July 2021 

 
I have organised a whole school trip to Nature in Art at Twigworth as it was such a success in previous years. This will be an exciting 
opportunity for the children to explore art and meet the visiting artist at the centre. I am sure some of you may well have visited it 
since the children’s trip from previous years. There is always a lot going on there for both adults and children. 
 
The children will be making sculptures. The cost of the activity will be funded out of school fund for special occasions but I would like 
to ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 towards the transport if you feel you can contribute. 
 
All children will need a packed lunch for the day. Could you please arrange for them to bring in a lunch? They will also need an extra 
drink. 
 
The itinerary for the day is: 
10.00 arrive 
10.00 – 10.15 welcome talk 
10.15-11.00 Activity 1 
11.00 – 11.15 snack and break 
11.15 – 12.00 Activity 2 
12.00-13.00 Lunch 
13.00 – 1400 Activity 3 and leave for school. 
 
The school day will end at the usual time of 3.15pm (or staggered time if these are still required by the DFE) 
 
 
Please could you complete the form below giving your permission for your child to take part in this exciting event and return to 
school by Monday 29

th
 March 2021 

 
 
Regards 

 

 
 
Mrs Neveu 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Nature in Art Trip Friday 2

nd
 July 2021 

 
 
I will arrange a packed lunch for 2nd July            Yes/No 
 
I will organise a contribution towards transport costs of £5 (through Parent Pay, no cash please) Yes/No 
Parent Pay will be set up so you can do this from 01/04/2021 

 
 
Child’s name:    Parent:     Signed:  
 

 
 


